Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group

Business Meeting - March 2011

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:06am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles
Conference Room.

There were no new members present at today's meeting.

General Manager, Darwin Osarchuk spoke and provided some store updates:

I first want to apologize that this month’s meeting had to be rescheduled to March 12 on
such short notice. Normally, there is no problem with the H.O.G. Chapter using the
Conference Centre; however, this month, a chance to rent out the room for a two day
conference came up at the last minute.

You can now log on to our website, and build your own customized 1200C Sportster,
with certain factory installed options. This is the all new H-D1 program. Build your own
custom from the website, print off your build sheet and bring into our store by April 10t
and enter to win a Harley-Davidson Cooler Pack.

Trev Deeley Motorcycles will be at the PNE Swap Meet on Sunday, March 20.

Ladies Garage Party, on Thursday, March 24, is open to all ladies that have never ridden
a motorcycle before, or who are contemplating getting their license. We have over 70
ladies registered at this point. If you know someone who might be interested, they may
register for this event by calling the Service Department at 604-291-1875.

The free gift this spring from Harley-Davidson is a genuine Cooler Pack with a
qualifying purchase of $300 or more.

A&W and Harley-Davidson have entered into a partnership: restaurants provide food
coupons and a voucher for 5 different posters of motorcycles that are available at
participating dealerships.

March 17 is St. Patrick’s Day. If you wear “Green” where it can be seen here at Trev
Deeley Motorcycles, you will receive 15% off regular priced Genuine merchandise &
parts purchases that day only. This does not include motorcycles or labour.

At the front of the store, you will notice a display of Garage Cabinet Equipment. Trev
Deeley Motorcycles is partnering with Park Place Garage Company for the sale of these
products.

Next to that, you will find a great display of H.O.G. and Chapter merchandise for sale
here at Trev Deeley Motorcycles.

There are 3 Raffles for Harley-Davidson motorcycles currently taking place. Trev
Deeley Motorcycles is proud to sponsor motorcycles for these: Ride to Live (for Prostate
Cancer), and the Vancouver Opera. Also, Trev Deeley Motorcycles is selling tickets for
the Kamloops H.O.G. Raffle. Please see our Receptionist for tickets.

Finally, we want to thank everyone in the Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter. We here at Trev
Deeley Motorcycles are passionate about our work and truly appreciate your patronage.



OLD BUSINESS:

February 5 — Following the F ebruary meeting, the officers held a “Closed Door” meeting.
Normally, these meetings are open to all members if they wish to attend. We are pleased to
report that we have been successful in filling all but one of the vacant positions on the Executive.
Here are your new Executive Members:

e Director: Vern Bye

e Assistant Director: Terry Sue

® Secretary: Chris Ferguson

e Treasurer: Deb Constant

® Ladies of Harley: Diane Bye
Chris Ferguson
Sharon Schulz

e Activities Officer: Konstantin Egorov

e Editor: Sherri Werstiuk

® Membership Officer: Pat Jacobson

® Road Captain: Albert Schulz
Dale Janzen
Steve Webb
Darcy Biagioni
Darryl Huber

e Public Relations Officer: “Open”

® Photographer and Historian: Sharon Schulz

e Safety Officer: Steve Webb

e  Web Master: Chris Ferguson

We have one position, Public Relations Officer that remains unfilled. We are looking for
someone that has been an active H.O.G. member for a number of years and is willing to promote
H.O.G. and our chapter in the future.

February 9 —L.0.H. Dinner at 7:00pm - My Greek Restaurant in Coquitlam. Although there
was a small turnout (10 members), everyone enjoyed the meal and camaraderie.

March 5 — Our regular monthly meeting of Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter, which was to be held
here in the Conference Centre of Trev Deeley Motorcycles was re-scheduled to March 12. We
get this room for free, and usually we have lots of notice if we have to move our meeting date. A
few people did show up. The website calendar was updated with the change.

March 12 — The Road Captains will be meeting, when we adjourn, to decide where the rides will
go this year. Please watch the Website Calendar for updates on these rides.

March 13 — L.O.H. Brunch has been rescheduled for April 3. This Brunch will be held at the
Mission Springs Pub/Restaurant, on Lougheed Highway in Mission. The time will be 11:30am.
Sign-up for this brunch will be at next month’s meeting.



